
 
 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
Entrepreneurship Support Program 

 
The Nunatsiavut Government intends to develop an Entrepreneurship Support Program in relation to 

the Mealy Mountains National Park Reserve.  

 

Proposals are to be received no later than 4:00 p.m. on February 24, 2020 at the Nunatsiavut 

Government offices in Rigolet, Nunatsiavut. 

 

Summary of Scope of Work:  

 

The Nunatsiavut currently manages an Inuit Business Registry with approximately 120 companies in 

relation to procurement, business designation and professional development opportunities. The 

establishment of a neighboring national park requires the completion of  business needs assessment 

and development of entrepreneurship training program.  

 

Proponents may submit a proposal for the work for both areas of work (needs assessment and program 

development) collectively.  

 

Before submitting proposals, interested proponents are required to obtain the full detailed scope 

of work, instructions and requirements for proposals, and any further information on the project 

from the Nunatsiavut Government offices in Rigolet: 

 

Attn: Kristy Sheppard 

Telephone: (709) 947 – 3568  

Fax: (709) 947 - 3543 

Mail: P.O. Box 47, Rigolet, NL A0P 1P0  

Email: kristy.sheppard@nunatsiavut.com  

 

Proposals may be submitted by email or mail and must be clearly marked “ENTREPRENUERSHIP 

SUPPORT PROGRAM”. 

 

The lowest-cost or any proposal may not necessarily be accepted and the Nunatsiavut Government 

reserves the right to cancel this RFP. 

 

Proposals will be evaluated on the principles of value for money, which include an evaluation of the 

Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act. 
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